
May 20, 2019 
 
 
 
Marquette County 
Attn: Diana Campbell 
P.O. Box 186 
Montello, WI 53949-0186 
 
 

Subject: Request for Deed Resolution 
Skrzypek Property, Intersection of CTH B & STH 23, City of Montello, Wisconsin 
WDNR BRRTS #: 02-39-001676 

 
Dear Ms. Campbell: 
 
I am writing to request a resolution for the deed associated with the above referenced environmental repair case. 
On May 6, 2019, the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) sent an email to Marquette County’s 
attorney, Natalie Bussan, providing her with the site’s background and requirements for cleanup as she had 
requested. The DNR received a response from Ms. Bussan on May 7, 2019, stating that the County would review 
the site background and decide whether the deed for the property was properly rescinded from Properties LLC, or 
if Properties LLC will remain owner of the property.  
 
The DNR would appreciate a decision in writing from you or your attorney within 60 days. If a decision is not 
submitted to the DNR by July 19, 2019, a responsible party (RP) letter will be issued to Marquette County. 
 
Your cooperation and timely response to this matter is appreciated. If you have any questions or comments, please 
feel free to contact me in Green Bay, WI via phone at 920-662-5424, or email at josie.schultz@wisconsin.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Josie Schultz 
Hydrogeologist - Northeast Region 
Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
 
ec:   Natalie Bussan, Corporation Counsel for Marquette County,  
       Cross, Jenks, Mercer & Maffei, LLP (nbussan@cjmmlaw.com) 
       William J. Nelson, Attorney, DNR (William.Nelson@wisconsin.gov) 
 

 
 

Tony Evers, Governor 
Preston D. Cole, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 
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